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Dear Parents 
 

 
 
 

Summer Term Parents Evening Appointments 
 
We have arranged the Summer Term Parents Evenings as follows: - 
 

  Monday 21st June                3.30pm - 6.30pm (All classes) 
  Tuesday 22nd June  3.30pm - 6.30pm (Reception Yellow ONLY) 
  Wednesday 23rd June           3.30pm - 6.30pm (All classes except Rec. Yellow)  
 

As for the Autumn Term, all appointments MUST be made on the My Child At School system / app. 
Please do not ask teachers about appointments directly. 
 

Appointments go live on Monday 14th June at 08:00am. The evenings will not be listed on the system 
/ app until this time.  
 

Appointments will be by telephone so please ensure we have the correct contact numbers.  The 
teacher will try the telephone number for contact 1 unless you specify when booking, you want us to 
call a different contact. 
 

If you have previously activated your account, please use the same username and password (reminder, the 
School ID is 11444). If you have not previously activated your account, please contact the school office. If 
you have already activated an account for an older/other sibling or if one parent in the same household has 
activated, you do not need to activate again (the system doesn’t not tell us if a family is already live – just 
individual children!). 
 
The website address is www.mychildatschool.com and the app is available on iOS and Android by 
searching for MyChildatSchool. 
 

Benefits of the system include: 
 

• Convenience: parents will be able to access information on this live system 24/7 

• Environmentally Friendly: it will help the school become more eco-friendly as we will be able to reduce 
the amount of printing/paper we use for parents evenings and school reports 

• All children in the family are linked and can be accessed using one log-in. 
 

Reminder: if you have not already done so, you will need to activate your account as soon as possible 
as ALL PARENTS must book parents evening appointments using MCAS. Additionally in July annual 
school reports will be uploaded to MCAS, not sent home on paper. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

Mr G Johnson 
Head teacher 

http://www.mychildatschool.com/

